
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
All work is now only available in your child’s 
personal Calpe School Gmail address. 
 
All activities, tasks and instructions can be found on 
our online platforms. 
Nursery and Reception:   
log in to www.classdojo.com 
Year 1 upwards:  log in to www.gmail.com and enter 
your Google Classroom details. 
 
For all support with logging in to your child's Gmail 
account, please contact the office 
at info@calpeschool.com. Alternatively call on 952 
786 029, office hours are 8.30am until 5pm. 
 
Thank you, 
From the Calpe School Team 
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